




Since the 2020/21 financial year, our organisation has grown from 240 to 387 FTEs (as at 31 March 
2024) to deliver on the work our councils have funded us to do.  Between the 2020/21 and 2022/23 
financial years our capital delivery work doubled and continues to grow. The aging infrastructure in 
the region has also meant we have seen a steady increase of service interruptions and outages over 
the past few years and an ongoing backlog of work. All of which requires us to communicate and 
engage with the public and our councils so they better understand the work we are delivering for 
them.  

The Communications and Engagement Team manage Wellington Water’s external channels – 
website and social media channels – and respond to a wide range of enquiries from the media and 
the public. These requests have also increased in volume due to increased attention and interest in 
our work.  

From time to time contractors and external agencies are used to support the team when there are 
vacancies or if external strategic advice is needed. 




